The Kinship Conservation Institute (KCI) will be inviting 18 conservationists to participate in a month-long, paid ($4,500) fellowship in Bozeman, Montana, from May 31 to June 30, 2005.  KCI is a rare, paid training opportunity for someone in your organization to spend a month focusing on one environmental problem that your agency needs to resolve and come up with a market-based solution.  See kinship@perc.org for more details.  

